
NCDHHS & HBCU Mental Health Summit
Peeling Back the Layers on Minority 

Behavioral Heath

The North Carolina Department of Health and Human  Services is 
partnering with Historically Black Colleges and Universities to assess, 
in-depth, the mental health needs  of minority students on campus, and 
the effects of  the impacts from the COVID-19 pandemic. 

See more Details and registration
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Urgent Notifications for Network Providers

https://www.trilliumhealthresources.org/sites/default/files/docs/Events/Mental-Health-Summit-Minority-BH.pdf
mailto:PDSupport@TrilliumNC.org
https://www.trilliumhealthresources.org/for-providers/provider-communications/urgent-notification
https://www.facebook.com/TrilliumHealthResources/
https://twitter.com/TrilliumNc
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCjobY_uW5YmXmcVcT8N7gjw

